
OFFICIAL OPENING OF THE CULTURAL 
ACTIVITIES AND EDUCATION  CENTRE 

“RIO TURBILLA”

The Townhall of Árchez invite all that would like to 
attend the opening ceremony on the 18th of May 

at 11:00 am.

For the official opening there will be visiting 
representatives of the Spanish Government, the 
Diputación Provincial de Málaga and the public 

administrative departments that have financed the 
project.

Everyone is invited.

The Mayoress

Mª Carmen Moreno Córdoba

Paseo del Río Turbilla, s/n
29753, Árchez (Málaga).


